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I know that Mr. Woodbine Parish will also be
writing but I felt that I must send you a personal letter
of thanks for all the great assistance you gave to me
during the past fortnight in Madrid. It really was of
very great comfort to me to know that the welfare of the
team was in your safe hands and I feel sure that their
general good health and good behaviour is entirely due
to your personal example.

I am sorry that we did not manage to achieve
more medals, but I very much hope that the experience
of Madrid will not prevent you from doing battle in
Switzerland next year.

s
N

(A. R. Bullough)
Secretary,
United Kingdom Committee

A. Shgrkie Esqg.,
45, Commore Drive,
Glasgow, W.3.
SCOTLAND.






